From: Jenny Lapham

To:

**Subject:** Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request

**Date:** Tuesday, 3 December 2024 1:47:00 pm

Kia Ora

I refer to your phone call to the Otago Regional Council requesting the following information

"What amount of land in Otago is Māori freehold, in the ORC jurisdiction and how much is eligible for a rates rebate?"

Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to your request.

I advise that there are 130 Maori Freehold Land properties with a total area of 1,224.358 ha.

We are unable to identify which of these properties would be entitled to a Rates Rebate and your request for this information is declined pursuant to section 17(f) of LGOIMA that the information cannot be made available without substantial collation or research.

As we have declined to provide some information you are advised that you have the right to seek a review by the Office of the Ombudsman.

Kā mihi

## Jennifer Lapham

## Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer Governance Group

P 03 477 4000 | E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz